
Kenn_,Ann

From: Grad, Andrea E. [agrad@helsell.com]

,_ Sent: Friday, August 03, 2001 5:32 PM
• To: Kenny, Ann

Cc: White, Gordon; Hellwig, Raymond; Perkins, Sally

Subject: PDA Request re Low Flow Analysis

Dear Ms. Kersey:

Several sections of the Port of Seattle's new two-volume Low

Flow Analysis recently provided to us by Ecology are either incomplete
(e.g., Introduction) or entirely missing (e.g., Determination of Impacts

tO Streamflow). _ Please confirm whether the Port has provided Ecology
with any of these missing pieces. If it has, please consider this a PDA
request to obtain them from you.

Thank you,

Andrea Grad

Paralegal
Helsell Fetterman

Tel. (206) 292-1144

agrad@helsell.com
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